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Congratulations to Dr. Valerie Rundle, M.D. as an Epic War 
Top Performer!!!  Winners will be awarded an iPad. 

AWARDS AND ACCOLADES 

Congratulations to Dr. Zeshaun Khawaja, M.D. as the 
recipient for the 2012 AAN Resident Scholarship Award.   

Congratulations to Dr. Ronak Jani, M.D. as the recipient of 
the 2012 University of Florida Resident Teaching Award. 

 



 

Congratulations to Dr. Shahbuddin Mukardamwala, M.D. on 
passing his Step 3. 

TESTS 

Congratulations to Dr. Ronak Jani, M.D. on passing his Step 3. 

 

Congratulations to Dr. Zeshaun Khawaja for being accepted 
at Cleveland Clinic, Cleveland, OH for a Vascular Neurology 
Fellowship.  

FUTURE ENDEAVORS 

 


